
Marc  Anthony  Moves  On  from
JLo with Venezuelan Model

Jennifer  Lopez  isn’t  the  only  one  moving  on.   Recently
divorced Marc Anthony revealed his relationship with 24-year-
old  Venezuelan  model  Shannon  De  Lima  on  Twitter,  reports
UsMagazine.com.  The two went public with their relationship
this past weekend, when Anthony, 43, sent New Years’ wishes to
the model.  “To Shannon, my statue of liberty,” said Anthony. 
“Kisses baby!”

What are some ways to tell if you’re ready to date again?

Cupid’s Advice:

After a rough split, it’s hard to tell when you’re ready to
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get back in the dating scene.  Here are a few ways to decide:

1. You’re in a good place:  Once you have fully recovered from
your split and have had time to strengthen your bonds with
friends and family, you should try dating again.  Your future
relationships will be more successful if you start them with a
good attitude and an open heart.

2. You no longer worry about your ex: Most people think about
their ex for a while after the split.  Once you stop thinking
about  your  ex  and  worrying  about  the  mistakes  in  your
relationship,  you’ll  be  ready  to  move  on.

3. You want to date again:  Ultimately, you should only date
again if you want to.  Even if you are over your ex and
content with your life, there is no need to jump right back
into the dating scene.  Feel free to enjoy single life for as
long as it pleases you.

How did you know you were ready to date again?  Feel free to
share your experiences in a comment below.


